
MEMBERS SPECIAL
Just feast your eyes on this gorgeous ‘Rizla’ GT750, built by member Rab Hayes
from Co. Antrim, Ireland. If you think that you’ve seen one like it before, you’d be
right. The seed was planted when Rab first saw Richard Lindoe’s special. In Rab’s
words:

“In August 2015 I got the frame from ‘FleaBay’ and contacted Richard who gave me
some advice on what I would need to do, to graft on the ‘Gixer’ front and rear ends
and he also sold me a spare modified tank (2” longer) that he had flogging around,
how lucky was that! So I found a guy that could do the mod’s on the frame for me.
Only trouble was, he lived 100 miles away! So after lots of travelling backwards and
forwards, the frame was done and the guy also milled me a top yoke. After plenty
of begging, my mate Larry sold me a spare ’76 engine that he had, which I split
myself. It was the first time that I had done anything like this before, so it was quite
an experience for me!”

“The barrels needed re-boring, with new pistons, conrods, crank seals……the list
went on to a point where I was wondering what I’d let myself in for. Anyway; the
frame and other parts were sent off for powder coating and I started thinking about
the exhaust system. I’d seen on the Higspeed website that they were planning on
doing GPS sets for GT750’s and got Dave to send me some pictures. I thought that
they’d do the job, so a set was ordered.”
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